





Mrs Parry's Newsletter



Happy Easter

As the spring term draws to an end, it gives us a chance to reflect on some of the good work that has been going on to continue to make our school a brighter and happier place to be. It was fabulous to see so many willing volunteers getting involved in the school garden and forming 'The Gardening Club'. There have been apple trees planted to commemorate the Jubilee year, the kindly donated teepee and play house are now being put to good use, the children enjoyed creating a bug hotel and there is lots of planting planned for next term.

It was also heartwarming to see our children organise not one but two after school sales to raise money for the PTFA.







Breakfast and After School Club

Our Breakfast and After School Club provision is getting more and more popular and as a result we need to make sure that our booking in system is efficient to enable us to plan appropriately. We therefore ask that you book in with at least a week's notice wherever possible and only through the school office directly.

PTFA

It was so lovely to see members of the PTFA back in school this week helping to run a crafts and movie night for the whole school! No mean feat!

We really do appreciate all of your time and effort and the children so enjoy these special treats in school.

Covid 19

Thank you for continuing to keep us upto-date with any positive cases. Just to reiterate the updated guidance for children:

Children who are unwell and have a high temperature should stay at home and avoid contact with other people. They can go back to school when they no longer have a high temperature and are well enough to attend. Following a positive COVID test children should stay at home for 3 days.

Team Peter Charity

Peter Berriman is young boy from Chinley who was diagnosed with neuroblastoma and has undergone extensive NHS treatment over the last 3 years. Since Team Peter was set up in June 2021, we have raised over £110K with support from the local community and beyond, so much so that Peter is now part of the clinical trial in the USA and has started this treatment to try and keep his cancer away. Raising funds for Team Peter will allow this treatment to continue for the next 2 years.



Upcoming Events

Friday 8th April - Class D assembly 2:00pm

Friday 8th April - Last day of term

Monday 25th April - Term begins

Monday 25th April – Swimming restarts for Y4

Monday 2nd May – Bank Holiday

Tuesday 3rd May – High Peak Kid's

Council

Monday 9th- Thursday 12th May - Y6

SATS

Monday 16th May – Y5/Y6 Whitehall

Wednesday 18th May – Class C and

Class D trip to Peak Wildlife Park

Tuesday 24th – Friday 27th May –

Bikeability

Friday 27th May – Last day of school

Monday 6th June – Additional Bank

Holiday

Tuesday 7th June – New term begins W/C 6th June Phonics Screening Check Y1

Thursday 9th June – Fire Service visit (in school) Class C and Class A

Monday 13th June – Groups and leavers photos

Thursday 16th June – Class B 'Play at

the Halle' - Manchester trip

Thursday 21st July - Year 6 sleepover

Thursday 21st July - Last day of school